
 

Dear MS News Reader, 

Do you have a Bookworm in your life?  

Is there a child, grandchild, niece, nephew or even a next door neighbour that you think 

might like to take on a reading challenge for MS Ireland?  

The MS Readathon is a month-long, sponsored read where children of all ages challenge 

themselves to read as many books as possible all for a great cause. This year it takes place 

from 11th Oct – 11th Nov. 

There are prizes for everyone who takes part and there are fantastic prizes to be won too, 

including 12 iPads and 30 sets of wireless headphones.  

If you know someone who might be interested, we’d be delighted if you’d pass this letter 

on to them and encourage them to get reading.  

All the information about how to get involved can be found on our website 

www.msreadathon.ie  

Thank you,  

Sally Spearman 
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